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Hainford Newsletter 

 
Happy Easter 
This morning children participated in a special assembly led by Reverend Keith who explored the 
importance of Easter to him and other Christians. On their return to school, children were lucky 
enough to take part in an Easter hunt. Thank you to Hainford’s PTA for their support in this event. 
I would like to thank you all for your continued support and wish you a relaxing Easter break. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
New Norse Summer Menu  

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk 
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Norse have changed their menu for the Sumer/Autumn term. The new menu was emailed to parents 
on the 27th March. Paper copies are available from school office, and the full menu can be found on 
our website. 
 
Lower KS 2Tag Rugby  
 

 
 
 

Well done to all children who enjoyed a tag-rugby coaching session this week. They practised a range 
of passing, running and defending skills. Unfortunately, the day had to be truncated due to poor 
weather but the children still had a great morning. 
 
Class 2 had a very exciting end to the term with a fire at school !!! Luckily it was just Class 2 re-enacting 
the Great Fire of London, to show how easily the fire spread. It was the end of their topic and I’m sure 
it will be a memorable experience, it’s not often you get a chance to burn your work! 
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Let’s Celebrate! 

 

Art Award – Is awarded to Pearl for her creative Panda and beautifully illustrated writing.  

 
House points Congratulations to Yellow Team for winning the House Point award for Spring 1st. Your 
VIP day will be on Friday 21st  April 2023. 
 

Attendance Awards 
 

School Target: 98% 
The year so far: 96.4% 

 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

 
School Easter Holidays: Monday 3rd April to Tuesday 18th April 

 
April 
17th School closed for INSET training 
18th School reopens for all pupils 
20th April KS1 Multi-skills at Horsford Primary 9.30 -12.30 (letters sent home to all yr2 pupils 
31/03/2023) 
 
May 
8th School closed due to additional Bank Holiday (King’s Coronation) 
WB 9th KS2 (year 6) SATS week 
15th KS2 Cricket 9.30 – 2030 (more to follow) 
 

Half-Term: 29th May – 2nd June 
June 
3rd First day back to school 

Thank you for all of your support 
 

March  
31st 

Head of School Award Values Award 
Service 

Class 1 Olive: for an amazing attitude and 
some great examples of writing 

Elias: Being kind and supportive to his 
class friends. 

Class 2 Phoebe: amazing attitude Clara: for being helpful in class 

Class 3 
 

Ellie: amazing attitude, contributions 
in class and some great examples of 
writing 

Louie and Rupert  
For their service to the school with all 
of the jobs they do around the site 


